St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIl|
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" Everyday is a new beginning, take a breath and start again."
October 24, 2019
Dear St. Stans' Families:

How fortunate is each of us, that God grants us the blessing of new days and is patiently waiting for us
to turn away from wrongdoing and follow him with all the obedience and faith we can muster. Each day
our students have this blessing, as well as, the opportunities to do better than the day before whether
it is academically or spiritually.

Such a busy couple of weeks are upon us. On Wednesday, November 6, 2019 at 9:00 am we will be
celebrating our Veteran of the year, Mr. Ken Kelly as well as all veterans who bravely served our country.
Our assembly is a patriotic and wonderful remembrance of the service of these men and women. We ask
you fo join us for this special event. Traditionally, after the event the American Legion, has a ceremony
inour parking lot that includes a 21 gun salute. Grades five through eight generally, come outside while
our little ones go back to their classrooms.

Next Friday, November 1st is All Saints Day and we will be going to Mass. It is also the day that we
officially need to wear only winter uniforms. If you are not sure what they look like, there is a poster in
our cafeteria that your child can refer to.

The first marking period ends on November 8th and by November 14th report cards can be viewed online
through PowerSchool. There will only be one printed report card this year and that will be distributed in
June at the end of the school year.

Finally, our religion club is up to their usual “tricks" of caring and sharing with those in need. Please refer
to the flyer in this white envelope about the UNICEF collection at lunch where a small fifty cent
donation will help a child in need. There is also a collection of unwanted Halloween candy that will be
donated to the Ronald McDonald House going on after Halloween..

As always if you need anything please do not hesitate contacting me.

In His Peace,
Elena Malinconico, Principal
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